Ligonier Park Board Meeting - Monday, February 20, 2017 6:00pm - Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:

Gary Byers, Matt Kreager, Kathy Hagen, Jody Hathaway

Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens: None

The meeting was called to order by board vice president Gary Byers

The board approved the minutes for January. Motion by Kreager, second by Hathaway. All ayes.

The board approved the claim register for January totaling \$18,404.65.

Motion by Kreager, second by Hagen. All ayes.

Unfinished Business:

The StoryWalk project was discussed. Donations are coming in and any extra funds will be used to purchase books. Polywood will be constructing the book containers.

New Business:

The board approved the reinstatement of Sam Mullet and Nathan Baker at \$11.00 per hour for summer park help. Motion by Hagen, second by Hathaway. All ayes.

Other Business:

Matt shared with the board a rendering of a proposed Veterans Memorial at Pettit Park. Alan stated that some trees will be taken down at Ruth Stultz pre-school.

Programs:

Kindergarten through third grade basketball has ended.

Group Fitness and Senior Fitness classes begin on March 13.

The Winter Indoor Market has three more dates scheduled. The next market will be held on March 4 from 9am to 1pm.

The 10th Annual Winter Warm Up Sale has 62 registered vendors. The sale will be held on Saturday, February 18 from 8am to 2pm.

Youth Soccer registration begins on March 6.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20pm. Motion by Hagen, second by Kreager. All ayes.

President of Park Board

Brian Hite

Secretary of Park Board

Patti Nelson